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 30th October 2023 

 

Year 3 and 4  – Swimming  September -  November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have just heard from The Link Centre today and unfortunately it will not be possible to 

rearrange our swimming lessons this school year as they are fully booked between January and 

July. 

 

We will arrange a refund, to anyone who has already made a payment, over the next week, this 

will go into your “Parent Account” within ParentPay. You are then able to return the money to 

the bank account you paid it from or leave it in your ParentPay Account to pay for any future 

items. 

 

The refund will be £30.00 for Badgers and Squirrels classes and £15 for Foxes as they had 

lessons for one week before the pool flooded on Monday 18th September.  

 

Thank you for your support and if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Ms K Shawyer  

Head teacher 

  Achieving Excellence 
  Fulfilling Potential 

 

 

 


